
 
 
              Circular 08, 2022                                              Classes I to X                                                          
 

              Dear Parents,                                                                                                               July 16, 2022 
 

Thank you for attending the Open Day! It speaks about your commitment to OUR 

CHILD. The School can do a lot for our child but not everything, therefore you are 

with us today. One gives the roots and the other the wings, therefore we must be 
connected. Please follow the below concerns. 

   

• There are some students who report to school late regularly. It disrupts the flow of 

the school assembly and erode class morale. I request the concerned parents to look 

into this very seriously and teach the children about time and punctuality. Children 

are expected to be in the school at 8⸱20 am.  

• There are two activities scheduled for every Formative Assessment. Students are 

intimated about the activities for FA - II and the same with details are uploaded in 

the school website for you to ensure that the students complete the activity within 

the given time.  

• Home work is scheduled for all classes and the details are uploaded in the school 

website. Please follow the given instruction regarding the homework.  

• Parents must ensure that the children cultivate the habit of reading and revising the 

day’s lessons daily at home along with doing the homework.  

• Every parent must spend quality time with the children at home. Please be 

reminded that it has a positive effect on the children especially in their academics as 

they grow.   

• I request the parents to kindly check the class notes regularly and ensure that the 

notes are updated. Check the handbook of students regularly. It truly matters please. 

• Make sure that the children come to school in complete uniform as specified by the 

school. A few students are found wearing shoes of different pattern and colour.  

• The distribution of uniform/s, handbook and ID, was delayed this year due to 

closure of school and uncertainty of re-opening the school. The distribution of 

pullover will be delayed further and the delay is regretted.  

• Kindly teach children to respect and take care of the safety of every other child in 

the class/school. Teach children about soft skills and solving skills when they 

encounter behavioural issues from others, because the physical and mental 

wellbeing of our children in the school are also our major concerns. This is my 

request to all the parents especially in the Primary Section.   

• Students will be having their snacks in their own respective class along with their 

teacher for some reasons with effect from Monday, July 18. Students are not 

permitted to go to the canteen for snacks. Provide home food and avoid giving junk 

food to the children.  

• Parents who change their contact number must inform the school office, if not, the 

school will not be responsible if communication fails in the event of emergency. 

 

 



 

 

     

• The School has not made increment of School Fees for the past three academic 

years. The fees of the academic year 2020-21 remains the same for the current 

academic year, yet, it is sad to observe that a few parents have not yet cleared the 

dues of last year and also not paid the First Installment of this year irrespective of 

several reminders. The non-response of such parents is seriously monitored. 
  

     Thank you and God bless us!  
 

      

              Brother Sanil Tharayil 
             Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


